
Follow-Up on Language Course Enrollment 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to follow up regarding my enrollment in the 

[Course Name] language course that I expressed interest in on [Date of Initial Inquiry]. 

As the start date approaches, I am eager to confirm my enrollment and finalize any necessary 

details. Please let me know if there are any additional steps I need to take. 

Thank you for your assistance. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


